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Fiscal Analysis 
CURRICULUM ON TOBACCO USE 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4137 AS INTRODUCED, Rep. Steven M. Bieda 

 
House Committee Education                                                    
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

HB 4137 encourages school boards to include instruction and programs 
concerning the dangers of tobacco use in their curriculum.   
 
Fiscal Impact 
This bill would have no state fiscal impact. There is a potential minor local 
impact for districts that begin to include instruction and programs 
concerning the dangers of tobacco use due to this language.  Some such 
potential costs might include those related to the development or purchase 
of curriculum and educational materials.  The dollar amount of the impact 
to districts is indeterminate. 
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